
 

 

Chabad Malvern ELC Weekly Update 

Monday 27th April, 2020 

Hi Families, Welcome back to another week. Here are some important updates for the upcoming week. 

Zoom Live Streams – We are looking forward to continuing on with our live streams this week, and have lots 

of fun things planned for you to tune into while at home. Please take a look at the schedule and join us when 

you can – we would love to see you!   

Yom Ha’atzmaut – We will be celebrating Yom Ha’atzmaut on Wednesday and 

would love everyone to come dressed in blue and white! We will be having a 

yummy falafel lunch as part of our celebrations. We have some activity packs at 

our front door if you’d like to take one to do at home during the week.  

Children’s Lockers – For our families who are staying home during the COVID-19 

pandemic, we kindly as that you pop past to collect your child’s belongings from 

their locker. You may have left drink bottles, hats, spare clothes, sheets and 

blankets behind and it would be great if you could come and collect them. Please let us know if you will be 

stopping by, and we will bring everything out to you in the carpark.  

Menu – please see below for this weeks’ menu.  

 

We hope you have a great week! 


